
B R O O K M A N  S E W E R  L I N E  P R O J E C T
C O M M U N I T Y  O P E N  H O U S E  E V E N T

June 25, 2025 
6 - 7:30 p.m. 

Sherwood High School
18800 SW Haide Rd, Sherwood, OR 97140

Clean Water Services (CWS), in partnership with the City of 
Sherwood, is preparing to construct a new sanitary sewer 
pipeline in the Brookman area. This project will support the 
new Sherwood High School and the future needs of the growing 
community. Construction is set to begin in Summer 2025. 

Join us to get an update on the progress being made and learn 
about the phasing of the project. Our teams will be available to 
answer questions.  

For more information, contact 
Daniel Rittatore at RittatoreD@CleanWaterServices.org. 
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